
Hibs  announce  date  for
release of new away strip

The new Hibs purple and green away kit for season 2019/20 will
be available from 9am on Saturday 13 July.

The club will sell the strips without the Hibernian
Community Foundation logo pre-printed, but fans who wish can
add it for £5.

All profits from that will go straight to the Hibernian
Community Foundation.

Supporters who prefer to wear the strips with no sponsorship
logo can still donate to the Foundation via the ‘Kit for Kids’
initiative.

The donation will be used to buys new kits for young
supporters who are not in a position to purchase one.

The Clubstore will be open from 9am-6pm, then again on the
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Sunday from 10am-5pm.


